
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

TREE AND SHRUB SPECIES ON RESERVE AT PINELANDS NURSERY AND SUPPLY 
The Nature Conservancy has partnered with Pinelands Nursery & Supply to reserve over 12,637 trees and shrubs for 
the 2019 Roots for Rivers Reforestation Grants and Technical Assistance Program. These reserved trees and shrubs 
will be available to participants in the program. Oftentimes, nurseries will be out of stock of the species participants 
want to use. Using this reserved species list will ensure that participants have a wide variety of species to choose 
from when constructing their planting plan without the fear that they will be out of stock. 


